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NAVAL SHIPYARD MUSEUM

Learn about U.S. life-saving service

The Friends of the Ports-
mouth Naval Shipyard Mu-
seum will host a lecture,
“Risking It All: Research-
ing the United States Life-
Saving Service,” at 7 p.m.
Thursday at the museum,
2 High St.

Michael L. Strauss, prin-
cipal owner of Genealogy

Research Network and ac-
credited genealogist, will
present the history of the
Life-Saving Service which
merged with the Revenue
Cutter Service to form the
modern U.S. Coast Guard
in 19135.

Strauss also will discuss
resources available to re-

searchers interested in the
Life-Saving Service.

The presentation is
free. For more informa-
tion, call Corey Thornton
at 393-8591 or visit www.
portsmouthshipyardmuse-
um.com.

— The Pilot



